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July 15, 1982

Thomas Cook, Ph.D.
Department of Psychology
Northwestern University
Evanston, IL 60201

Dear Tom:

We did better than last year to get to you minutes of the May SAB meeting
of the Minnesota Heart Health Program. We will do still better next year!
There are a few attachments and notes on the minutes which indicate action
coming out of our discussions and your recommendations, especially the
Sample Size plans on page B-7.

In addition, you will find enclosed 1) our contribution to a set of

four manuscripts forwarded to Circulation, one each from the three NIH-
sponsored community projects, and a speech by R. Levy at the time we
described these programs at the American Heart Association meeting; 2) an
appendix (not to be published) which gives the "flavor" of MHHP at mid
1982, which I recently composed by the interview method with our section
heads. :

I hope you will find each of these useful as follow=-up to our meeting and
as a reference. We naturally invite your suggestions, comments and criti-
cism, and remain most grateful for your recent and past interest, support,
and valuable contributions.

Sinceyely,

enry Blackburn, M.D.
‘rgfessor and Director
Principal Investigator
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